Garrett, Elizabeth

From:

Fiona.Kennedy@nhssb.n-i.nhs.uk

Sent:

16 January 2002 16:28

To:

Garrett, Elizabeth

Subject:

Re: FW: PREVENTION OF HYPONATRAEMIA IN CHILDREN RECEIVING

INTRAVENOUS

FLUIDS

Dear Miriam,

Just to confirm I am happy with the latest draft which I receieved today. The only query I have is whether there is a need to mention that care must be taken to ensure that Kgs aren't confused with lbs when weighing a child on scales which give both measurements. Bob Taylor mentioned there have been some near misses from staff making errors in this way.

Kind regards,

Fiona.

007-004-006